
Seneca Township High School District 160 
Building, Grounds & Transportation Committee Meeting 

Wednesday, September 15, 2021 at 4:30 p.m. 
Media Center 

 
 

Present: Ron Frye, Joe Johnson, Cory Yandell, Dan Stecken, Stacey Gould 
Also Present: Barry Buchanan, Sarah Olson, Ted O'Boyle, Steve Haines, Mark Giertz, Mike 
Coughlin, and Johnathan Kuzynowski from Wold Architects 

 
A. Public Comment- None 

 
B. Building, Grounds, & Transportation 

 
1. Competition Gymnasium Update: 

a. Johnathan Kuzynowski from Wold Architects presented a recap of the 
District's progress on the competition gymnasium work thus far. In going 
over the floor plan of the schematic design there was discussion about a 
variety of concepts including: 

1.     Creating a gym addition that the community would be proud of. 
11.    Creating a gym addition that meets the needs of the district at 

present and long-term. 
111.     Creating a gym addition that is fiscally responsible. 

b. Additionally, the group discussed the floor plan specifics, as it relates to 
the usability of the gym, from discussions of storage, garage door 
entrances, outside restrooms, officials' rooms, etc. _ 

c. Finally, the group discussed the South entrance to the school and the need 
to "straighten" the road entrance to the gym and how the addition would 
impact the parking, entrance, and area surrounding the addition. 

 
C. Other- None 

 
D. Adjourn-The meeting adjourned at 5:11 p.m. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 


